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The Last Page 
Dear friends, 
During September and October I 
again visited the U.S. and met many 
old friends and a number of new 
ones. Hurricane Rita made my flight 
to Salt Lake City more interesting 
than anticipated, as I had a ticket 
through Houston, but was re-routed 
at Newark directly to Salt Lake City, 
which was fine, except that a bag 
went missing for two days. 

We had a good Workshop as al­
ways, and afterwards I stayed on for 
a few days. A local friend took me to 
Emigration Canyon, and I certainly 
am impressed by the hard work the 
pioneers had to do to get where they 
wanted, without any modern power 
machinery or tools, just axes and the 
powers of men and beasts. 

Later on I went to California for a 
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few days with a 3rd cousin, and 
experienced both the cool atmos­
phere in the hills, with apple or­
chards and wineries, and the heat by 
the Sacramento River. 

Next on the program was Minne­
sota and Michigan. In Minneapolis I 
had the pleasure to pick up my old­
est son at the airport; we were going 
to drive to Upper Michigan to visit 
with my oldest relative, 92 year 
young Helen. We had a good time and 
saw many beautiful sights and fall 
colors. We also got another lesson in 
the important part of genealogy -
talk with the elderly before they are 
gone! 

On our way back we visited with 
the younger generation of the family 
in Duluth, to strengthen the ties 
between the families that have sur­
vived since 1892, when Grandmother 

Alma's cousin Anna left home. 
Back in Minneapolis we visited 

with the elderly Swedes at the Cove­
nant Home, and then met the very 
active Swedish Genealogical Society 
of Minnesota and the Viirmlandsfor­
bundet. 

The week we had planned so care­
fully went by with the speed of a 
lightning, but hopefully we will be 
back. There is so much to see and do 
in the U.S. 

But Sweden has a lot to offer also, 
and I hope many of you are thinking 
of next summer, when you will come 
here and sit for a while in a pew in 
that old church, where Grandpa and 
all those before him sat every Sun­
day. 

Valkomna! 
Elisabeth Thorsell 

•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••• 

Light a candle in the 
darkest part of the 
year, and remember 
that soon the day­
light returns. 

Also remember the 
good things of the 
past year, and look 
forward to the good 
things the new year 
will bring. 

• • • SAG Workshop • • • • Salt Lake City • • • 15 • - 22 Oct. 2006 • • • Welcome to join our happy group of 
• • researchers at the Family History Library in 
• Salt Lake City! • • • 

• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • : The SAG Workshop is the highlight of the • 
• year - a fun learning experience and a : 
• • chance to do your Swedish genealogy with : 
: hands-on help from experienced Swedish • • • genealogists. • • • • The social side includes welcome and • 
• • farewell receptions, a buffet dinner & en- : 
: tertainment, Swedish movies, etc. • • 
: Contact Karna Olsson at 207-338-0057 • • : or e-mail: sagworkshop@yahoo.com 
• Limited number of spaces! 

• • • • • • • • • •••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••• 
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